
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Operations 
 
 
Date: August 12, 2020 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   Purchase of Furniture for Art Classrooms – 2013 Bond 
 

I am requesting that the Art Room Furniture Purchase from the 2013 Bond Fund 
be placed on the agenda for the August 17, 2020 Committee of the Whole 
meeting. I am recommending the purchase of the furniture (tables, chairs, and 
stools) for K-8 art classrooms in the total amount of $136,573.43, including 
shipping and installation, from the following vendors: Interior Environments in the 
amount of $41,753.18 for the chairs and stools and Smith Systems in the amount 
of $94,820.25 for the tables. This furniture purchase will replace 20+ year old 
tables, stools and chairs.  

Please contact me if you have questions. Thank you. 

 
 Attachments 
 

PF/ko 
 

c: Board of Education 
 


